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January 9, 2014

 
***MEDIA ADVISORY***       

Lt. Governor to work as a soldier with the Vermont National Guard

Lt. Governor Phil Scott continues his “Vermont Everyday Jobs Tour” on Saturday, January 11, 
when he will participate in drill and training exercises with the Vermont National Guard. The Lt. 
Governor will be integrated as a soldier, outfitted with a uniform, and sent out to perform a 
variety of tasks with the 3rd Battalion 172nd Infantry Regiment. In this “Everyday Job,” Lt. Gov. 
Scott will work with gunners, mechanics, company RTOs and mission command, performing the 
same tasks as Vermont National Guard soldiers. On Sunday, these soldiers will be honored at a 
ceremony during which the 3rd Battalion will receive the Valorous Unit Award for its service in 
Afghanistan. That ceremony will take place at the Shapiro Field House at Norwich University, 
Northfield.

MEDIA NOTE: On Saturday, there will be media availability between 8:30 a.m. and 9:30 a.m. 
only. All news outlets and journalists planning to cover this “Everyday Job” are asked to RSVP to 
Rachel Feldman, Chief of Staff, either by email or phone: 802-828-2226, in order to streamline 
access to Camp Ethan Allen Training Site. A photographer will be embedded with the Lt. 
Governor throughout the day and photos will be made available afterwards. 

DATE: Saturday, January 11
TIME: 8:00 AM – 4:45 PM (Media: 8:30 – 9:30 AM)
PLACE: Camp Ethan Allen Training Site, Lee River Road, Underhill

 
###

For more information, please contact:



Rachel Feldman / Chief of Staff, Lt. Governor Phil Scott
rachel.feldman@state.vt.us  //  Office: 802-828-2226  //  Cell: 802-792-8774
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